
Meeting Minutes for Line Mountain Archery Booster Club – September 19th, 2017  

-6 members present  

-Amy Wendt made a motion to approve secretary report & Tammy Wolfe seconded the motion.  

-No Changes to the treasurers report  

-Team shirts- price will be $16.95 – design is available.  

-Scantron: Coaches wanting to table until next time. Shawn will look up costs and report at next 

meeting.  

-Shawn will look into the NRA Grant, we will work on trying to obtain grant $$$. Also Wild Turkey 

Federation has one.  

-Coach Buriak will get a list to boosters.  He is ordering block targets, arrows, bow rests.  

-Spirit wear – Brandon Carson is willing to help us with spirit wear.  The group agreed that we only wna 

to provide the spirit wear, not make a big profit.  Coach Buriak wants jersey logo on spiritwear.  

-Registration needs to be done by end of October so jerseys can be ordered by Thanksgiving.  Jerseys & 

Spirit wear will be done together.  

-The group decided to purchase windbreakers for team at / after states.  

-Donation letter was approved- Amy sending out this week.  

-Get Chinese Auction Items to Lauren.  

-Coach Buriak hasn’t heard anything about tournaments.  We are undecided if we should have a middle 

school tournament.  Discussion about expanding to 20+ targets and having more schools.  

-Sec/ Pres – Shannon Kiefer said he would step up as President if need be. Shawn will be resigning  and 

we can vote on the transition.  Shawn will continue to help with the tournaments.   

-Tech Ed needs our plaque / trophy order by early December.  

 

 


